Freedom of Information Act 2000 – unregulated children's homes
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 
You asked:
Please can you provide me with the following information in relation to children that you place in 52 week children’s homes?

1. Can you confirm if you do or do not place in unregulated children’s homes?

Answer:
We do not place young people in unregulated children’s homes
2. If you do place in unregulated children’s homes, please can you provide a list of the names of the providers that you currently use?

3. If placing out of your local authority catchment area, can you detail the location by county of the unregulated children homes?
Not applicable in respect of Qs2 & 3 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


